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Year 4 Home Learning Friday 12/10/18 
Return by: Wednesday 17th 

October 2018  
Spellings:  
 
Please practice your spellings 
using the activities in your spelling 
menu. We will have spelling tests 
every Wednesday. Remember to 
bring your yellow spelling book to 
school.  

English:  
 
Please write a book review on the book ‘Into the 
Forest’ by Anthony Browne. You can use the 
template in your homework folder or write the 
review in your own style. The most creative book 
reviews will be displayed in our reading area. 

Reading:  
 
Please read your Accelerated Reader 
book and do the online quiz. If you do 
not have a computer at home then you 
can go to the computer room on 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 
lunchtime to do the quiz. Accelerated 
Reader books will be changed every 
Friday if you have brought the book 
back and taken the online quiz. 

Online:  
 
Your username and password card 
for Times Tables Rockstars is in 
your homework folder. Please ask 
your parents/ carers to take a 
picture of it incase it gets lost.  
Please start practising your times 
tables at: https://ttrockstars.com/  

Mathematics:  
 
This week we have been using math talk to explain 
our reasoning when doing column addition and 
subtraction. Complete the questions on the 
worksheet in your homework folder. Remember to 
show your working out by drawing dienes or 
counters. When you have finished use math talk to 
tell me how you did the calculations and to explain 
why you think your answers are correct. 

Other: 
 
 
 

Parent/Carer Messages:  
 

 Homework club is on every Wednesday in the new room. 

 The children will need their PE kits every Thursday and Friday. 

 Thank you to all the parents/ carers who came to see our states of matter 
assembly. We hope you enjoyed seeing what we have been learning about in 
science this half term.   

Parent / Carer Comment: 

 
 

https://ttrockstars.com/

